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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 31 January 2022 

 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There are Maths drop-in sessions Wednesday Period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students (provided Year 
12 don't have EEP) and in Ma1 with Mr Daly for Year 13 students.  
 
Psychology Drop-in Session 
Year 12 and Year 13 Psychology drop-in sessions are on Tuesday lunchtimes 12:40 - 13:20 in PS3 (SA) and G33 (SJF). 
Come and get help with your work, have a quiet place to study (Psychology) or just simply come for a chat anything 
psychological. Feel free to bring your lunch. 
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will meet on Tuesday in Hu1 from 12.30. All welcome. 
 
Amnesty International UK - It is better to light a candle than curse the darkness. 
Amnesty meet in DL1 every Wednesday at 12.30. The main business this week will be to look at the new Nationality 
and Borders bill-https://www.amnesty.org.uk/nationality-borders-bill-truth-behind-claims. Mr Ives,  
Acting Headteacher has also been invited to come and talk about a meat-free day, like they have at St John Fisher.  
 
Student Ambassador Meeting 
There is a meeting for Student Ambassadors in the cafe on Wednesday 2 February during form time. Please register 
quickly first then head to the cafe for 8.50. 
 
All Students who attended Year 11 at St Aidan’s 
If you have a GCSE Maths Homework Book (A5 size) that you haven't yet returned to the Maths Department please 
can you do so as soon as possible, we have run out!  
 
Thursday 3 February – Virtual Parents Evening for Year 12 and any Year 13 in a Year 12 Group 
A reminder to students to make appointments for Thursday evening.  Please can we ask you not to record these 
meetings without the teacher’s permission. 
 
Thank you  
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